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Boy Scout and Cub Registtation - cont'd from page 2 

$1.50 - Regional Council; Adults and Boys - 
$1.00 - National Council - .50 - Canadian Boy 
Magazine; Adults only - $2.50 - Scout Leader 
Magazine. 

  

Jim Rogers 

Chairman, 

Boy Scout Group Committee 

2ND ANNUAL DINNER MEETING HELD 

The Aguasabon Ladies Golf Club held their 2nd 
Annual Dinner Meeting at the Terrace Bay Motor 
Hotel on Tuesday, September 30th. Twenty-six 
members attended. 

Prior to the business meeting President Ivy 
Pattison on behalf of all the ladies, presented a 
gift to Mrs. Evelyn Cornfield in appreciation of 
Evelyn's fine service and thoughtfulness during 

‘ the golf season. 
Nominating chairman Jeannette Gunter presented 

a slate of Directors for the 1969-70 season. Nom- 
inations were received from the floor. Elected to 
the Board of Directors for a one year term are - 
Olga Adamo, Julie Rattray, Marg Phillips, Marilyn 
Thomas and Betty Luke. Serving their second year 
of a two-year term are Peg Wellings, Past President 
Ivy Pattison, President; Aina Adamo, Vice President; 
and Elizabeth McLeod, Secretary-Treasurer . 

Canadian Ladies Golf Association pins were _ 
a continued next column ..... 
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presented by Ivy Pattison to P. Wellings and J. : 
Rattray — winners of the Pjn Rounds and Olga Adamo i 

runner-up. 
Julie Rattray, Prize chairman, assisted by Dot 

Koski, presented the many prizes won during the 
past season in various tournaments. Winners of the 

trophies will receive their prizes at the Annual 
Golf Wind-up scheduled for October 10th. 

AT HOME ANNOUNCED 

Jean and John Stitt of Schreiber, invite their 

friends to an open house reception at their home 
on the occasion of their Silver Anniversary, October} 
14th, 1969 between 8 p.m. and 10 p.m., Schreiber | 
time. 

See ret ee es, ea 
Another former Terrace Bay resident was in the 

news in Vancouver recently. The Vancouver Sun 
carried a photo of Ron Kulcheski who attended 
school in Terrace Bay during the time his parents, 
Mr. and Mrs. Maurice Kulcheski, resided here. 

Ron, who won a Gold Medal at this summer's 
Canada Games held in Halifax, was a member of 
the B.C. Lacross Team. His brother Gary now 
plays hockey with the Spokane Jets and his sister 
Carol is now married. — 
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